
FSWC-Lee Staff Meeting 
2/5/19 

 
From: Brian Botts  
Sent: Tuesday, February 5, 2019 2:06 PM 
To: Barbara Covington <Barbara.Covington@fsw.edu>; Christopher W. Tucker 
<Christopher.Tucker@fsw.edu>; Dale A. Jamison <Dale.Jamison@fsw.edu>; Dinu Claudiu Buzan 
<Dinu.Buzan@fsw.edu>; Jessica Sanchez-Naylor <Jessica.Sanchez-Naylor@fsw.edu>; John C. Holik 
<John.Holik@fsw.edu>; Joshua Frye <Joshua.Frye@fsw.edu>; Kathleen M. Reilly 
<Kathleen.Reilly@fsw.edu>; Kelly Buck <Kelly.Buck@fsw.edu>; Kevin L. Sparks <Kevin.Sparks@fsw.edu>; 
Lisa A. Betz <Lisa.Betz@fsw.edu>; Margaret N. Kemp <Margaret.Kemp@fsw.edu>; Mark L. Farbotko 
<Mark.Farbotko@fsw.edu>; Melanie Clinton <Melanie.Clinton@fsw.edu>; Mitchell F. Vitale 
<Mitchell.Vitale@fsw.edu>; Patricia A. Kirkpatrick <Patricia.Kirkpatrick@fsw.edu>; Sorileidy G. Zaragoza 
<Sorileidy.Zaragoza@fsw.edu> 
Subject: no formal meeting today.......... 
 
Thanks for you collective cooperation and attendance to last week’s 8th period assemblies.  It was a wise 
choice by Ms. Covington and Ms. Short to get these presenters and I think the information is valuable 
and students need to know about the topic.  Attached is an electronic copy of the “Power and Control” 
wheel from Ms. Short for reference.  You never know when a student will engage you with something or 
a story. 
 
In the freshmen world – family meetings are going strong.  Many families are averse to moving schools 
mid-year but clearly recognize that a drastic change is coming one way or another (either new school for 
10th grade or new patterns to try to turn the corner).  By next week I think we will be done and can 
communicate individual results in mass.  Many thanks for the pro-active suggestions that are springing 
up along the way in the various management conversations that happen.  We will formalize those 
too.  We are tentatively scheduling our first “Parent Boot Camp” (needs a better title) for the 21st of this 
month. 
 
Freshmen teachers, please don’t forget to send me your “action steps for struggling bubble kids”….I 
have about ½ of your responses.  We will talk about what to do with this info as a group. 
 
In the sophomore world – PERT time and a lot hangs in the next 48 hours for kids.  As results come back, 
we will consolidate them in excel (along with PSAT scores and other info) to get out there to you all.   
 
In the real world  - Flu season seems to be here for real and for whatever reason our latest pool of sub 
teachers doesn’t seem to answer the phone.  If you need to be out, be sure to get a leave request signed 
via Ms. Naylor and thanks in advance if I ask you for some help here and there to cover your colleagues. 
 
See you around!! 
 
B. Botts 
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